GIVE THANKS...

3rd Quarter 2019

Dear Friends and Co-laborers,

Wow! This year is flying by, and it is hard to believe that Thanksgiving is right around the corner. We are looking forward to our yearly Thanksgiving dinner, which is always well attended and gives us the opportunity to get the Gospel out to people who may not otherwise come to church. It also sometimes brings in people who may start to attend church.

Recently, we have also started a new Bible study. It is designed to encourage people to come and see what Christianity is all about and to answer questions that many people will have regarding Christianity, Jesus Christ, and the Bible. We hope to see some new contacts come into the church, and we hope to see souls saved as they learn about what Christ has done for them on the cross.

We also have had our youth meetings. Many people have been sick here and that has affected our turnout. We have only one more activity before Christmas as this time of year people are finishing the year in school, taking end of school exams, and going on summer vacations.

Last, Sherrie and Liarra have been working really hard to learn Auslan (Australian Sign Language). There is almost no Gospel witness to the deaf and hard-of-hearing population here in Perth, and they look forward to being fluent enough to share the Gospel with this wonderful group of people.

Please pray for all of these ministries as we look to spread the "seed of the Word of God" to these groups of people with whom we have contact.

Thank you for all your prayers and continued support!

To the Praise of His Glory,

Jary Lester

Gary Lester

Field Address: PO Box 3523 • Success, Western Australia 6964 • Australia Contact Information: Cell: (04) 4887-3886 • E-Mail: Lestgary@gmail.com



Home Address: 8614 Harrison Bay Road Harrison, TN 37341

Baptist International Missions, Inc. PO Box 9 • Harrison, TN 37341